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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:                 Faculty and Staff 
 
FROM:           Robert A. Altenkirch 
 
DATE:            March 8, 2018 
 
SUBJECT:     McMahon/Pleiad Prize 
 
Applications are open for the inaugural McMahon/Pleiad Prize. Honoring Emeritus 
Trustee John J. McMahon, Jr. and recognizing his family’s contributions to The 
University of Alabama System and the State of Alabama, the prize of $75,000 will be 
awarded to a member of the faculty or staff of UA, UAB, UAH, and UAB Medicine to 
fund a project that advances collaboration among our System institutions.  Details and 
the application, due no later than April 30, may be found at http://uasystem.edu/ua-
system-office/risk-management/mcmahon-pleiad-prize/ 
 
Thanks,  
 
Bob  
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